
 

COVID-19 OUTBREAK NOTIFICATION 
 

October 30, 2022 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Holy Cross Manor has been declared in a Covid-19 outbreak as of noon 
today, Oct. 30, 2022. The outbreak is contained and limited to Wellness 2, 
where we have 2 residents who tested positive for Covid-19. 
 
We are taking our directions from the Centre for Communicable Diseases 
(CDC) and managing this outbreak as such. The residents who have tested 
positive are isolated and our team is following contact and isolation 
precautions as required. 
 
All residents on the Wellness 2 neighborhood as well as in the entire building 
are being monitored for symptoms and screening is completed on all 
residents daily.  
 
There are certain activities that we will not be able to have the residents on 
Wellness 2 participate in as per directions from the CDC such as hymn sing, 
church services, saloon services and outings until the outbreak is declared 
over. 
 
As families we highly encourage you to consider the risks before visiting your 
loved ones and please do not come to visit if you are having any symptoms.  
 
We thank you for your patience as we all work together to navigate this time. 
Please if you have any questions do not hesitate to reach out to us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Barbara Asenso 
Resident Care Manager 


